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• On Saturday, December 18th the Diversity Committee met at Takoma 
Aquatic and Community Center.  The notes to the Diversity 
Committee meeting in December as well as other items related to 
Diversity and PVS can be found on the new PVS Diversity Page created 
by Mr. Tim Husson. The link for the webpage can be accessed from the 
PVS Home Page under Diversity Swimming. Link: 
http://www.pvswim.org/diversity.html  
 

• Currently the Diversity Committee is developing a one page flyer or 
insert in BHM swim program for all participants welcoming participants 
to the PVS area. The letter would be addressed from PVS/Diversity 
Committee informing them about the committee and upcoming ideas.   
Deadline for all input and changes are due by 28 January 2011. 

 
• PVS along with DCPR was recently highlighted in the Swimming 

Network’s ConocoPhillips gives back. The article can be found on the 
Swimming Network’s page under News and Features. Link: 
http://www.swimnetwork.com/news/cp-gives-back.aspx  
 

• National Diversity Camp (applications available in Feb) – information 
and cut off times have been posted for the National Diversity Camp in 
Colorado Springs, CO on the PVS Website. USA Swimming funds cover 
lodging and airfare expenses for athletes and coaches to attend the camp. 
It is encouraged that PVS submit both coaches and athletes to 
participate.  
 

• Next Diversity Committee Meeting will be in the Next Meeting late 
March/early April. Logistics for the meeting will be determined soon.  
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